
NOTICE OF BOARD POSITION VACANCY 
 

An Opportunity to Serve Your Community 
 

BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 

Board member, K. Wolf, found it necessary to resign from this position due to personal business 

requirements. Every Board position is critical to the District and must be filled at the earliest 

opportunity by a registered voter living within, or owning property within, the District. The open 

position is elective, subject to voter approval every four years, and up for election this year. 

 

As required by law, the Board reorganized positions this month leaving the position of At-Large 

unfilled. The primary responsibility of this position is safeguarding the best interests of 

Owner/Users. He or she will be expected to become familiar with District issues. This is an 

excellent position for someone new to become involved in the District’s business. 

 

Each Board member represents ALL the Owner/Users and their first priority is to safeguard the 

Owner/Users’ interests. They should be attentive to the input of the Owner/Users, should have no 

self-interests, should be actively involved in customer relations, should be in frequent contact 

with Management and must be willing to participate in this civic service without compensation 

of any kind.  

 

If you are interested please submit a Letter of Intent either by mail or in person a week before the 

February regular Board meeting outlining your employment background and emphasizing 

experience that you believe might aid you in fulfilling the duties outlined above. The February 

Board meeting agenda will include reviewing all received Letters of Intent and making a 

selection to fill the vacancy. Applicants will be expected to be in attendance at that meeting so 

they can answer Board questions. 

 

Mailing Address: 

Black Canyon Water Improvement District  

P. O. Box 1007  

Black Canyon City, AZ 85324  

 

Physical Location: 

Suite #6 

34501 S Old Black Canyon Hwy  

Black Canyon City  

 

  

Robert R. Marley 

Posted 1/17/14 

 

 


